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FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD
WASHINGTON

ADDRESS OFFICIAL CORRESPONDENCE TO
THE FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD

February 14, 1933,
B-879.

SUBJECT: Abstracts of Condition Reports of
State Banks and Trust Companies,

Dear Sir:

It will be greatly appreciated if, in accor-
dance with your usual practice, you will furnish
the Federal Reserve Board with a copy of the ab-
stract of condition reports of state banks and
trust companies in your state for December 31,
1932, or for the call date nearest thereto,

A franked and addressed envelope, requiring
no postage, is inclosed for use in transmitting

the data requested.

Very truly yours,

E, L, Smead, Chief,
Division of Bank Operations,

Inclosure,

To State Banking Departments,
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